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COMMUNITY 

CALENDAR


All events and meetings have 
been cancelled until further 

notice.

For information about events and 

things of concern in Leona Valley go 
to the Town Council website— 


leonavalleytc.org or 
LVTC@leonavalleytc.org


The Leona Valley Improvement 

Association (LVIA) website is— 

www.myleonavalley.org


Keep Well 

and Stay


Safe
The LVIA Community Newsletter—Cherry Chapters—is a monthly publication by the Leona Valley Improvement Association for and 
about the people of Leona Valley. Contents are covered under copyright laws. Material may be quoted with source cited; other use 

requires the editor’s or LVIA Board’s approval. The newsletter is published mid-month.


DEADLINE: ALL ARTICLES, INFORMATION AND SPONSORS COPY MUST BE RECEIVED BY THE  24TH OF THE MONTH  
BEFORE THE MONTH IN WHICH IT IS TO BE USED. PLEASE INCLUDE CONTACT INFORMATION.



At Your Service…

  CHERRY CHAPTERS 

     SPONSORSHIP RATES 	 


	Business Card	 $25 per month	 

		 $200 per year (12 issues)

	1/4 Page	 $40 per month

		 $320 per year*

	1/2 Page	 $60 per month

		 $480 per year*

	Full Page	 $100 per month

		 $800 per year*

	Inserted Flyers 	 $110 per flyer/per issue


	(* 12 Issues)

	Call Peggy Fuller 270-0771 for details


 Our sponsors help underwrite the costs 
involved in producing this newsletter. All 
sponsorship spaces must be prepaid by the 1st of 
each month. Checks should be made payable to 
the Leona Valley Improvement Association (LVIA).


The information you wish to include as a 
Cherry Chapters sponsor should be mailed to the 
Leona Valley Newsletter, P.O. Box 783, Leona 
Valley, CA 93551 or left in the Leona Valley 
Improvement Association (LVIA) box in Rancher's 
Market, located at the intersection of Elizabeth 
Lake Road and 90th Street West. 
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Editor	 Christine Stoddard 270-9260
...............................

LVIA BOARD MEMBERS

President	 Juanita Kirkpatrick 270-0588
..........................
1st Vice President	 Judy Anaya 615-498-8393
.................
2nd Vice President	 
...........................................................
Treasurer	 Peggy Fuller 270-0771
...................................
Recording Secretary.	 Jennifer Morgan 818-256-5915
......
Corresponding Secretary	 Kathy Owen 733-2295
...................
Newsletter Editor	 Christine Stoddard 270-9260
..............
COMMITTEES AND CHAIRS

Membership	 Peggy Fuller 270-0771
...............................
LVIA Booster Club	 Candice Vander Hyde 
......................
Cherry Parade	 	 
................................................................
Community Queen Pageant	 Angie Hughes 547-0154
...
Building & Rental Schedules	 Brian & 
.............................
	 Leeann Murray 270-9205.
..............................................
Marquee & Sign	 Brian & LeeAnn Murray 270-9205
.......
Miss Leona Valley	 Madeline Copeland
...........................
Gymkhanas/Arena	 Belinda Henley 661 886-3140
..........
Gymkhana Queen Pageant	 Felicia Publicker	 .................
	 661-414-2095
.................................................................

LVIA MEETINGS

L e o n a Va l l e y I m p r o v e m e n t 

Association meetings are held in the 
Community Building, 8367 Elizabeth 
Lake Road. Board Meetings on the 1st 
Thursday of each month starting at 6 
p.m. General Meetings are on the third 
Thursday of each month starting at 6 
p.m.

Town Council working on Bylaws Revisions

The West Antelope Valley Historical Society held an Open House on April 17.  
On display were artifacts donated by a local family with long time roots in Quartz 
Hill. The Sadlers and Hollands came to this area in the early 1900s and 
eventually farmed almonds. 


The display this month focused on Lyle Sadler's experiences in World War I.  
His uniforms were displayed, along with photos of him training and with his 

company in Camp Lewis, Washington.  
His unit, like so many others, was 
affected by the Spanish Influenza 
pandemic, with deaths of over 10 men 
per week. A quarantine was imposed 
soon after Lyle's arrival and the unit was 

never sent to France as planned.  

There will be another Open House on 

Saturday, May 15 from 10 am to noon, 
with a different display. Tours of the 
1915 Schoolhouse will also be available. WAVHS meetings are suspended for 
now until health protocols allow resumption.  Hope to see everyone then.

Memorabilia on Display at Open House

The Leona Valley Town Council is happy to announce that our latest version 
of CSDs (Community Standards District) was approved by the Board of 
Supervisors at their recent meeting. The next step in the process of becoming 
ordinances is review by the County attorneys and then final approval. It will be 
the culmination of over a decade of work by a lot of concerned citizens. 


In the meantime the Town Council is still working on a revision of their 
Bylaws, which will be ready for review and approval by our residents in the next 
few months. The May 10 meeting of the Town Council will be in person at the Leona 
Valley Community Building. Our meetings are held on the second Monday of 
each month at 7 pm at the Leona Valley Community Building.

Leona Valley Racketteers 4-H Club 
Members Bring Home Awards


Leona Valley Racketteers had eight participants in the Los Angeles County 
Food and Fashion Revue. They were able to showcase work they have been 
doing in their foods and clothing projects. They were judged on their 
workmanship, knowledge and showmanship. Congratulations to all the 
participants!


Here are the winners:  Foods - Charlotte and Ava Bonham, Primary Awards; 
Audrey VanderHyde, Gold; Payton Segale, Red; Emma Jackson, Gold; Food 
Preservation - Charlotte Bonham, Primary Award; Decorated Cakes - Ava 
Bonham, Primary Award; Norma Jean Hofius, Gold; Payton Segale, Gold.  And in 
Clothing, Kevin and Sofia Vlach each won Gold in the categories of Consumer 
Science, Traditional and Box Challenge.  Sophia also won Gold in Vintage and 
Norma Jean Hofius won Red in Consumer Science.



May 22, 2021
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Grandson’s Earth Day Help

Kindness comes in all sizes! Here is six-year-old Kash 
Bishop, Mike and Patty McKnight’s grandson, taking care of 
Mother Earth for Earth Day 2021 by cleaning up trash at 
Ayala Park in Chino Hills and putting it in a bin . Thank you 
Kash for your kind heart. 


Kathy Owen 

Welcome to the "Kindness Corner" 

by Kathy Owen


Hello neighbors! I was recently elected to the LVIA Board 
and have been asked to contribute something each month 
to Cherry Chapters. I will be publishing these coupons of 
kindness each month for you to share with family, friends 
and neighbors around town. I would love to see you share a 
photo of your experience by posting it on the Leona Valley 
Improvement Association Facebook page or send what you 
did to my email at kathy.owen919@gmail.com or my phone 
(661)733-2295. The Board will pick a winner each month. I 
am sponsoring a $25 gift card to a local restaurant for the 
presenter! All ages are welcome!


“The world is full of kind people. If you 
can’t find one, be one.”


To:  	_________________________________________
  

  From:	 
_______________________________________

Good for one ACT OF KINDNESS:


______________________________

 (Please pick something from your heart to pass on) 
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Up at the Community Building on Easter Saturday…..

   The driveway from Elizabeth Lake Road up to the Heritage Park at 
the top above the Leona Valley Community Building was a busy 
place on the day before Easter, Saturday, April 3. At the very top by 
the Heritage Park, members of the Leona Valley Racketteers Club 
got their Easter Egg Scavenger Hunt going by handing the first clues 
to participants as they drove up. Those taking part were then sent on 
their way to find where to pick up their next clue and eventually earn 
their Easter Egg Hunt prizes. 

  On the driveway near the entrance to the Community Building, LVIA 
Board members were handing out frozen Breakfast Burritos to those 
who had paid their LVIA Membership dues earlier or were joining as 

they drove up. There have been a lot of new people moving into the community recently and many of those paying their dues that 
morning were new to the community and took the time to chat and to ask for more information about Leona Valley and the Leona Valley 
Improvement Association. Hopefully it wan’t be long before current restrictions will change enough to allow a lot more social interac-
tion.  Welcome to all our new and renewing members and thanks for your support.


Contestants for the Miss Leona Valley Community Pageant

Little Miss—Charlotte Bonham is 7 years old and in 1st grade. She loves to dress up, run barefoot in the dirt and eat all of her 

sister’s baking projects. Her favorite animal is a cat- whiskers are a great accessory. Charlotte’s favorite thing about Leona Valley is 
seeing the animals in open spaces with lots of room to run around in.

Young Miss

Ava Bonham is 9 years old and in 4th grade. She loves to play soccer, ride her 
dirt bike and bake the yummiest cakes you’ve tasted! Her favorite animal is a 
panda- she loves her pandas! Ava’s favorite thing about Leona Valley is the 
people- “I always see smiling people we know.”

Junior Miss

Katarina Velasco Wyrostek is 13 years-old and in the 8th grade. She’s ex-
tremely fond of animals, especially cats. She is proud to be a part of Leona 
Valley with its friendly people, wonderful snow covered days and farm ani-
mals.

Miss

Evelyne Copeland is 19 years old and a junior at University of California, San 
Diego. She loves to volunteer, spend time with friends, bake, and learn. Her 
favorite animal is a giraffe. Evelyne’s favorite thing about Leona Valley is all of 
the friendly community members.

The date of the live pageant is May 16, but interviews, speeches and outgoing 
slideshows will be posted on the Leona Valley Community Queens Facebook 
page.


Miss Leona Valley, Madeline Copeland, on behalf of the 2019 LV court 
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Live Music

Tuesday 7-9 p.m. Acoustic 

Saturday 9 p.m.-1 a.m. Full Bands

The Historic Rock Inn 

Warren & Wendy


Celebrating 14 years in Business 

Open 7 days a week at 8 a.m.


Breakfast, Lunch, & Dinner 

Monday-Taco Night 


Tuesday-BBQ Rib Night 

Wednesday-Pizza 


& All-You-Can Eat Spaghetti 

Friday-All-You-Can-Eat Fish & Chips


Saturday-Prime Rib 

HOMEMADE SOUPS DAILY 

HistoricRockInn.com
 17539 Elizabeth Lake Rd. 

661-724-1855

Color Insert Answer Key:

Birds (c/o Kyle Herriott) - C, H, B, F, E, G, D, A

Snakes (c/o Jeff Wright) - E, F, C, D, B, A

The Leona Valley Gymkhana Queen Pageant Committee in 
conjunction with the Leona Valley Improvement Association, 
formally announces that the LV Gymkhana Queen Pageant, 
previously scheduled for Oct. 16 and 17th, 2021, has been 
cancelled due to the impact of COVID-19. 


For the past year, the health and safety of our current queens, 
incoming contestants, committee members, volunteers, clinicians, 
donors and sponsors have been our priority. Until recently—due 
to L.A. County guidelines—we have not been able to effectively 
plan for the current pageant. Although we extended the qualifying 
gymkhana requirements, most of our Gymkhana Play Days have 
been cancelled and it has not been possible to schedule clinics. 
More importantly, we rely heavily on sponsorships and donations, 
and the Pageant Committee feels it is not appropriate to ask for 
either since most businesses have struggled during this past year. 
Because of these reasons, the Pageant Committee and the LVIA 

Board has voted to cancel the 2021/2022 Gymkhana Queen 
Pageant. 


Our Gymkhana Queens travel thousands of miles during the 
year of their reign, appearing at over 50 events including but not 
not limited to: National Finals Rodeo, local and regional rodeos, 
schools, civic functions, state and local fairs, parades and 
festivals. In doing so, they create awareness about the sport of 
rodeo and its opportunities, but most importantly, they represent 
Leona Valley and educate the public about our town and history. 
Since our 2020 Queens were not able to fulfill these duties 
because of the pandemic, the Pageant Committee and the LVIA 
Board felt it was important to continue to have representation 
through these uncertain times. With that being said, the Pageant 
Committee formally announces that the current Queen, Karleen 
Hults, and Jr. Miss, Ashlee Bickel, will continue their reign until 
October 2021. 


Our organization appreciates the continued support from the 
businesses and residents of Leona Valley, and we want to thank 
you for understanding and respecting this difficult decision. It is 
because of you and the love of our community that our 
Gymkhana program continues to thrive. 


Sincerely, Felicia Publicker, Director 
Leona Valley Gymkhana Queen Pageant 


Follow us on Facebook @Leona Valley Gymkhana Queen 
Pageant, for up to date information and announcements. 
JIM KLAUS


PHONE (661) 270-9594 FAX (661) 270-9595

CELL (661) 810-5724


LIC. # 920222 C-36

2021/2022 Leona Valley Gymkhana Queen Pageant Cancelled

http://HistoricRockInn.com
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Notes from Miss Celleanous

Things have changed a bit since we moved to Leona Valley 

in 1961. My husband, Don, drove to work at Bendix Corp. in 
Sylmar, traveling Bouquet Canyon or Old Sierra Hwy. There 
was no freeway then. We had a two and a half year old son, 
Jack, and I was pregnant with our second son, Tom.  Because 
our home was on the north side of Elizabeth Lake Road our 
mailing address was Palmdale.  Addresses for homes on the 
south side of Elizabeth Lake Road were Saugus. Those of us 
who lived on Elizabeth Lake Rd. between Bouquet Canyon 
and 90th St. W. got two mail deliveries a day, one from 
Palmdale and one from Saugus.  However, it didn't stop there. 
My friend, Dorothy Lugo, who lived across the valley on Leona 
Ave. was also pregnant.  We both went into labor at about the 
same time. After our boys were born, Dorothy and her 
husband, George, came into my hospital room to visit with me 
and my husband. During our conversation we discovered that 
their hospital bill was higher than ours. Upon questioning 
hospital staff, we discovered that because their address was 
Saugus, they lived outside of our hospital district and therefore 
were charged more. 


For many years I had thought that the name Leona was for 
a female lion.  Leo for male lion - Leona for  female lion.  Not 
so according to some of the old timers. The valley was 
originally named for Col. Leonis of the U.S. Cavalry, but the 
map maker did not make a legible letter "s" which was later 
mistaken to be an “a.” I'm not sure how much of this is true, but 
it makes a good story.  (Editor's note:  good story but not true.)


Way back in the olden days, of the mid 60's, Leona Valley 
had an annual 4th of July picnic across from where Godde Hill 
Rd. joined Elizabeth Lk. Rd. Everyone joined in. My husband 
and I helped our Cub Scouts man the snow cone machine.  As 
always the food was good and we all had fun.


Years have passed. A slab, a deep pit Bar-B-Que and lights 
have all been added, but the Leona Valley Spirit has not 
changed. Leona Valley is still beautiful, neighbors still watch 
out for neighbors and people still enjoy the simple pleasures of 
enjoying time with family, and friends. 


                              "til next time, here's to the good times out 
there in the country. 


Ruth Perkins


National Help A Horse Day was on April 26. Many shelters 
and rescues have been facing challenging situations due to 
COVID-19. More animals are being surrendered due to owner 
circumstances, donations are down and volunteer support has 
dwindled due to quarantine. Now that the weather is a little 
better and restrictions are lifting, we encourage our community, 
friends, and family to support your local shelters and rescues. 
These animals desperately need our help. If you can’t 
volunteer, maybe you can donate a small amount for feed.


Recently, I was lucky enough to adopt a beautiful Arabian 
mare from ‘Love This Horse Rescue’ located in the Willow 
Springs area of Mojave. She is sweet, gorgeous and a ‘been 
there, done that’ kind of mare. We just love her to bits. She and 
3 other horses were boarding at a stable and the owner was 
unable to pay the board, so the stable was kind enough to 
send them to rescue rather than the auction. Vera, the Director 
of ‘Love This Horse’ stepped up to help them find homes. One 
was our mare, Amara, and I will be forever grateful to her for 
matching us with her.


Recently, I have also had the pleasure of volunteering at 
another local horse rescue.  ‘Wild at Heart Horse Rescue’ is run 
by the fabulous Leslie Stewart and is located on West Ave. H in 
Lancaster. I have been several times to groom horses and clean 
stalls. The horses are beautiful and love the attention from 
volunteers. It was really a great experience, and I definitely plan 
to keep volunteering. Both rescues have active Facebook pages 
and if you are looking for a horse or you are interested in 
volunteering or making a contribution, you can find more 
information there.


#HelpAHorseDay #NationalHelpAHorseDay #righthorse 
#ASPCA	 	 	 	 	 Judy Anaya

Shelters Need Help……


Calabacitas

Here is a good recipe for when the zucchini starts to take over the garden.  It's very common in Mexico and everyone has their 

own version.  It's a very flexible recipe.  Use whatever you have on hand and make it as spicy (or not) as you desire.  It's good on 
it's own or it can be used as a filling for tacos, enchiladas or burritos.  Add chicken, pork or beef if you choose. 


1 onion, chopped

2 or 3 zucchinis and/or yellow squash, depending on size, chopped

3 cloves of garlic, minced

Chilis, fresh or canned, hot or mild

3 tomatoes or 1 small can

1 can of corn or fresh from cob

1 tsp. oregano

salt and pepper to taste


Saute onion in oil until transparent, add zucchini, garlic, chilis, and tomatoes.  Cook over medium heat until zucchini is 
almost tender, then add corn and seasonings.  Garnish with cotija cheese (or shredded cheddar), salsa, green onions, lime juice, 
and/or cilantro.
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 Lakes and Valleys Women’s Club 

As winter has now passed and spring has arrived our club is 

making many plans. On Saturday, April 24, we walked our two 
miles of roadway along the lake front of Elizabeth Lake picking up 
trash. Six bags were filled and the road looks so beautiful. On 
May 1 we will hold our Annual Yard Sale. Last year the sale was 
joined to the one in Leona Valley because of the COVID-19 epi-
demic. But things are beginning to open up and we are looking 
forward to a busy year.


At our last meeting, on April 14, we tentatively set Sept. 18 as 
the date we are planning for Casino Night. If things continue to 
improve on the Covid-19 front this event will take place.  If any of 
the parades happen this year our club plans to attend them. On 
Nov. 6 our Christmas Boutique will be held.  We have collected 
many items and will be looking for more throughout the summer 
and fall.  


And, of course, we are still gathering every Monday for the 
making of Turtle Pillows, tying lap blankets and quilts for the 
Painted Turtle. Please feel free to join us. We have many different 
projects and things to do. So if you can cut with scissors, tie a 
knot, match colors or sew you will enjoy the fun atmosphere and 
the wonderful pot luck lunch. You will find a fun, warm and cheer-
ful way to serve the community.


Remember, our regular sessions every Monday from 10:00 
am to 2:00 pm.  Our meetings are held once a month on the sec-
ond Wednesday at 11:00 am at the Lakes Community Club build-
ing at 17520 Elizabeth Lake Rd. In Lake Hughes.  The Monday 
gatherings are held there as well.  For information you may call 
me at 661-644-0933 or check out our Facebook page at Hughes-
Elizabeth Lakes Woman’s Club.


Jeanette Lundberg

The annual 4-H Memorial Service will be held on Monday 
May 31, 2021, at the 4-H Memorial Park at the top of the hill 
behind the Community Building. And it will be in person! We are 
all excited about that. 


This service is to honor the men and women who have 
served our country–military, police and medical–as well as 
those who have served our community. We would be glad if you 
would like to join us. 


There will also be a BBQ at the end of the service, but we will 
be doing this feast in accordance to COVID-19 guidelines. The 
service will start at 11 a.m. and all are welcome.


If you know someone who has passed away in the last year 
and who had been a 4-H member or leader, please email leon-
avalley4h@gmail.com by May 15.


Nathan Jackson, Club Reporter

LV Racketteers 4-H Club to Hold 
their Memorial Day Service
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The Lakes and Valleys Art Guild thanks the Leona Valley 
community for their support during this past year. Through your 
enduring patronage we continue to create and share art, provide 
artisan merchandise, and art education classes for the 
community. The Lakes and Valleys Art Guild is a 501(c)3 non-
profit run by volunteers, providing opportunities in the arts, 
including art awards for students and adults. Please support the 
Gallery during the May 8 LVIA spring yard sale, becoming a 
member, taking classes, visiting the Gallery and more! 


Art Shows…

In April, our artists were busy preparing for our 17 Annual 

Juried Art Show. Winners were announced at the show opening 
on April 24. Everyone enjoyed their picnic lunches accompanied 
by live music from local musician Nick Sorenson. Stop by the 
Gallery located at 8854 Elizabeth Lake Road to view the Juried Art 
Show artwork through Friday June 4th. There is something for 
everyone to enjoy.  Our next art show beginning June 12th will be 
“Fairies and Folk Tales (in miniature - 9 x 12 inches or smaller). Art 
pick up for the Juried Show and Drop Off for the Fairies show is 
Saturday, June 5 from noon to 4pm. Get your paintbrushes and 
sculpture tools out!


Art Classes

We are happy to report that art classes are returning with social 

distancing and masks!  On Friday, April 30th from 5 – 7pm, ‘Paint 
and Sip’ participants painted a ‘Spring Tree’ directed by artist Lori 
Antionette. The fee is $30, $27 for Lakes & Valleys Art Guild 
members. Offering something for everyone, we also enjoyed a 
Zoom watercolor class given by Laura Jones in April.   


On Sunday, May 16th, Judy Anaya will teach the art of painting 
furniture, and on Saturday, May 22, Antionette De Paiva will lead 
a paint and sip.  More details coming soon. 


 June upcoming classes include a ‘Fantasy Creatures’ drawing 
class for ages 10 to 110 on Saturday, June 12th given by Quartz 
Hill High School art teacher Frank Dixon. Local western artist, 
Donna Weil will share her talents with participants painting ‘cutout’ 
wooden bison in June as well. 


Visit us at The Gallery, check out our Facebook page for the 
most current updates, or call (661) 622-5051 for more information.  
Spaces are limited, so sign up soon! Class sizes are limited so 
sign up early at The Gallery.


Concerts in the Garden

The Board is planning a summer of music, art, and picnic 

dinners in our beautiful garden. Plans include music of the 60’s, 
70’s, 80’s, electric as well as acoustic music! Look for future 
announcements about our summer “Concerts in the Garden’.  We 
look forward to seeing you there!


 Get Involved with Art!

Want to tap into your creative side? Missing inspiration, 

creativity, and art in your life? Consider joining the Lakes and 
Valleys Art Guild and tap into your inner artist. Annual 
Memberships are $40 for individuals, $55 for family members, 
and $15 for students (high school or college with ID). In addition, 
please consider volunteering to help strengthen and support this 
innovative organization! Volunteers are welcomed for one-time or 
ongoing opportunities. In addition, Board members are still 
needed (Secretary, Treasurer, Newsletter, Website, Public 
Relations). Please leave a message at The Gallery (661) 
622-5051 or email lakesandvalleysag@gmail.com! Thank you for  
your part in bringing beauty and art to our community!


By Karen Plemmons and Bridget Razo


Lakes and Valleys Art Guild

(Left left to right each row) Juried 
Best of Show winner Debra 
Nelson with Gallery Manager 
Donna Weil

Juried Show Honorable Mention 
Award by Donna Weil 

Juried Show Honorable Mention 
Award by Frank Dixon 

Juried Show Third Place Award                                                       
Winner Judy Rankin


Live music was provided by Nick Sorensson and Michael 
Mendoza
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Leona Valley Improvement Association Membership Form


• New Member  • Renewal  • Associate (Non-Leona Valley Resident)        Membership Level: • Family—$40   • Individual—$25  • Senior/Senior Couple—$20  

 I/We would like to make an additional donation of $_________to support our community activities 


Please make your tax-deductible check out to: LVIA  and mail to P O Box 783, Leona Valley, CA 93551 or put in the LVIA Box at Rancher’s Market


Name:	 Spouse/Partner:	 Date:	 
__________________________________________ _________________________ _________________
Children:	 	 
_________________________________________________________ __________________________________________

Address:	 	__________________________________________________________ __________________________________________
	 Day Phone:	 Evening _______________________________________________________ ___________________________________
Phone:	 
___________________________________________________________

E-mail Address:_______________________________Occupation:	       
___________________________________________________

VOLUNTEER

 OPPORTUNITIES


__LVIA Board Position

__Membership Committee

__Newsletter

__Telephone?E-Mail Tree

__Building/Grounds 

	 Maintenance Crews

__LVIA Boosters

__Community Queens

	 Committee

__Gymkhana Queens

	 Committee

__Horse Arena Committee


EVENT

SUPPORTER


__4-H Spaghetti Dinner

__Valentine’s Day Event

__St. Patrick’s Day Event

__Membership Breakfast

__4-H  Easter Egg Hunt

__4-H  Memorial Day Event

__Community Queens Pageant

__Sertoma Events

__Cherry Parade & Festival

__Gymkhana Queens Pageant

__Halloween Contest & Caravan

__Holiday Home Tour & more


COMMUNITY

ORGANIZATIONS


__Town Council

__Sertoma

__4-H Club

__Fire Safe Council

__Backcountry Horsemen 

__Leona Heritage Park and 	         
	 Pioneer Building

__West Antelope Valley 

	 Historic Society


ACTIVITIES

__Horse Related

__Youth Related

__Social Events

__Other_______________


_____________________


_____________________


Box Holder

Rural Route

Leona Valley, CA 93551

Prst Std

U.S.


Postage PAID

Permit No. 125 
Palmdale, CA

Leona Valley Improvement Association Newsletter


LVIA

P O BOX 783

LEONA VALLEY, CA 93551

Cherry Chapters


